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Children Services 

2025 Enrolments 
 

With the end of the 2024 school year coming up, we would like to ensure a smooth transition for 

next year, 2025. WCS Automatic roll over will commence for all families currently enrolled to ensure 

that your current arrangements can remain in place for 2025.   

New families are able to apply through My Family Lounge with requests for 2025 considered 

between the outlined dates below.  

You currently cannot cancel from within My Family Lounge; an email to enrolments@wcs.org.au is 

required. Please remember that 2 weeks’ notice is required in order not to be charged and it is a 

Child Care Subsidy requirement that children need to attend on the final booked day to avoid full 

fees being charged. 

Service Name Enrolment Dates 
Garran OSHC & Torrens OSHC

   

19th August – 6th September 2024 

 

(New offers sent on 4th September 2024) 

Red Hill OSHC & Griffith OSHC 

    

2nd September – 20th September 2024 

 

(New offers sent on 18th September 2024) 

Lyons LDC & Lyons OSHC  

 

16th September – 4th October 2024 

 

(New offers sent on 2nd October 2024) 

Evatt School Preschool and 

OSHC & Margaret Hendry 

OSHC  

30th September – 18th October 2024 

 

(New offers sent on 16th October 2024) 

Evelyn Scott OSHC & Duffy 

OSHC 

14th October – 1st November 2024 

 

(New offers sent on 30th October 2024) 

Curtin OSHC and Hughes 

OSHC  

28th October – 15th November 2024 

 

(New offers sent on 13th November 2024) 

Wanniassa OSHC   11th November – 29th November 2024 

 

(New offers sent on 27th November 2024) 

 

Enrolments are processed throughout the year, requests received outside of the 2025 enrolment 

dates below reviewed in December 2024 and January 2025. 

If you have any question or concerns, please feel free to contact the enrolments team on 6147 

3318 or by emailing enrolments@wcs.org.au 
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